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December 23, 2011 

Ms. Betty McCauley, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 B. Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Re: Case No. 11-6011 -GA-WVR 
Ohio School Consortium 

Dear Ms. McCauley: 

On page 2 of the December 21, 2011 "Request for Clarification or in the 
Alternative Waiver", the Ohio School Consortium made the following statement: "The 
Commission, as of this writing, has not accepted the tariff yet that has the new provision 
requiring standby service for all customers with usage under 6,000 Mef except for public 
schools." That statement was incorrect. The statement on page 2 should have been as follows: 
"The Commission, as of this writing, has approved the tariff but such tariff has not yet gone into 
effect that has the new provision requiring Standby Service for all customers with usage under 
6,000 Mcf except for public schools." 

Please accept this correction and accept our apology for any confusion our error 
may have caused. 

Sincerely yours, 
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Stephen M. Howard 
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